
Sunday, May 18, 2025 
10:40 a.m. 

Rev. Nathan Brooks, Pastor 
 
 

 
 
Prelude   
 

Welcome/Announcements/Lord’s Prayer Deacon Steve Graf 
 
Praise Songs “You’re Worthy of My Praise” Worship Team 
 “Blessed Be Your Name”  
 “Made for More”  
 
Offering 
 
Doxology  #815 
 
Morning Prayer 
 
Special Music  Bill Hudson 
  
Scripture  Daniel 3:8-18 
 
Message “Resisting Temptation” Pastor Nathan 
  
Closing Hymn  “How Firm a Foundation” #408 
 

Benediction 
 
Postlude 
 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Prayer Request Cards 
If you have a request for which you would like prayer during worship, 

please fill out a Prayer Request Card and give it to one of the Deacons, or 
Pastor Nathan. They can also be placed in the offering plate. Cards are 

located in the pew backs and on the table in the Narthex. 
 



~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This Week @ FBC 
Today 9:30 a.m. ..................................................... Sunday School 
May 18 10:40 a.m. ................................................ Morning Worship 
  
Monday 7:00 p.m. ...................................................... Choir Practice 
May 19 

 
Tuesday 10:00 a.m. ......................................... Cottage Prayer Group 
May 20  
 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. .......................................................... Bible Study 
May 21 10:30 a.m. ....................................... Community Fellowship 
  
Sunday 9:30 a.m. ..................................................... Sunday School 
May 25 10:40 p.m. ................................................ Morning Worship 
 12:00 p.m. ............................................ Graduate Luncheon 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Birthdays this Week 
May 22 – Cleo Weeks 

May 24 – Amaya Terrell 

 
Anniversaries this Week 

May 24 – Braden & Tasha Hudson 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Future Rummage Sale Update 

Following a highly successful rummage sale, as of right now, there are no 
plans for a future sale. All items have been donated. Please do not drop 

off your unwanted items in the CLC. Thank you! 
 

Special Music Opportunities 
June is coming up and the choir will be taking their summer break. This 

leaves  many opportunities for special music by individuals/groups. If you 
are interested in showing your musical talents, please sign up online 

using the QR code on the table in the Narthex or see Katlyn. 
 



Indian Creek Summer Camp 2025 
Registration is open to register for Indian Creek Baptist Camp. Register at 
https://campindiancreek.com. FBC will pay half of the registration fee for 

each camper from this church, but please let the church secretary, 
Heather Malone, know that your registration has been accepted.  If you 
need assistance with the remaining funds, please contact Pastor Nathan, 

one of the Deacons, or Heather in the church office to see about a 
scholarship.  Questions may be directed to the camp by 

email: indiancreek@abc-indiana.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Look at Last Week 
(On-line giving is available here: Tithe.ly or at 

www.fbcbloom.org) 
 

Last Week’s Giving  
General Fund ................................................................ $5,239.53 
Food Pantry ..................................................................... $100.00 
 
Year to Date Giving 
Income (undesignated giving) .................................... $81,033.01 
Budget Requirements ............................................... $104,848.27 
Net Income vs. Budget .............................................. -$23,815.26 
 
    Online giving can be found here:  
 

 

 

  

https://campindiancreek.com/
mailto:indiancreek@abc-indiana.org


 

 
 18 May 2025 



You Asked for It, 2025 Schedule 
 

May 18 – “Resisting Temptation,” Dan 3:8-18. 
…when the consequences of resisting seem worse than giving in. 

 
May 25 – “What Is Truth?” John 8:31-32. 

How do we know if something is true? Is there truth outside of 
Scripture? 

 
June 1 – “Why Communion?” 1 Cor. 11:17-34. 

What is the purpose of communion? Are we doing it correctly? 
 

June 8, Pentecost – “Waiting for God’s Voice” – Ps. 25:8-15. 
Can we know the voice of God in our hearts? How do we wait for the 

Lord? 
 

June 15, Trinity Sunday – “The Trinity and the Cross” – Rev. 1:17-18. 
Did God really die on the cross? Are God and Jesus the same? 

 
June 22 – “How Do We Glorify God?” – Rev. 4:11; 5:12-13. 

What does it mean to glorify God? 
 

June 29 – “The End of the World” – Rev. 21:1-8. 
Tell us more about Revelation and the end of time. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

A Matter of Balance Wednesdays During June & July 
FBC will be hosting a community program put on by Generations Area 13 
Agency on Aging & Disability that focuses on preventing falls and teaches 
balance exercises. It will be 8 Wednesdays during June and July from 10-
11:30 am. Class is limited to 15 participants. RSVP 812-888-4527 and to 

the church office 812-384-8459. 

 

Church Office Closed Tuesday, 20 May 2025 
Heather will be out of the office, and Pastor Nathan will be spending the 
day at Indian Creek Baptist Camp. It will be open regular hours 9:00 am – 

12:00 pm and 1:00 – 3:00 pm Wednesday-Friday. Thank you! 

 



 
Meet & Greet with Christian Counselors 

Sponsored by Erin’s Purpose Wednesday, May 28 

Meet with Gretchen Childress, a licensed clinical social worker and a 
licensed clinical addiction counselor and the owner of Truth Counseling 

in Odon, IN and Paul Alvey, a full time pastoral Christian counselor at 
Redemption Church in Jasper, IN on Wednesday, May 28 from 6-7:30 pm 

at 550 W Spring St, Bloomfield. Light snacks and drinks provided. 

 
Graduation Recognition next Sunday, May 25 

A taco luncheon will be held next Sunday, May 25 immediately after 
church, in the Fellowship Hall, in celebration of our three 2025 high 
school graduates: Taylor Hudson, Brady Hughes, and Avery Malone. 

 
Graduation Open Houses 

You are all formally invited to the following open houses of our 2025 high 
school graduates! 

 
Brady Hughes will be celebrating his graduation with an open house in 

the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, May 24 from 2:00-5:00 pm. 
 

Avery Malone and Taylor Hudson will be having a joint open house 
following the graduation taco luncheon being held after church on May 

25 until 4:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  

 
A Special Thank you 

A special thank you to Michelle Foxworthy for creating the wonderful 
artwork on our bulletin covers for our You Asked For It sermon series. If 
you would like exercise your creative talent and design a bulletin cover 

for a future sermon series, let Pastor Nathan know. 

 
Compasssion Sunday Update 

Two new children were sponsored last Sunday morning! Packets are still 
available this morning in the Narthex if anyone is feeling led to sponsor a 

child. 
 

 
 


